From: Matthew Allee <matthew@ward43.org>
Sent: Monday, November 10, 2014 4:35 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Re: Aldermanic invite: Chicago Real Estate Forum 

 

Hi Steve, 

To close this loop, I would like to report the following around Alderman Smith's attendance at the Lincoln Park Builders of Chicago's annual event:

When: Thursday, November 6, 2014

Where: the 26th Annual Chicago Real Estate Forum, hosted by the Lincoln Park Builders of Chicago, which was held at Germania Place, 108 W. Germania Place

Who Paid: the Alderman was the guest of the Lincoln Park Builders of Chicago

Further, no gifts or honoraria were given to the Alderman around her attendance of the event.

Please let me know if you need any further details on this.

Many thanks.

Matt

